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Review Committee File No. 592

North Bay Division Grievance No. 4-64-15

Assignment of Work in Electric Underground -
Distribution System LOCA
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January 3, 1966

MR. D. K. STUART, Chairman
North. Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of
the Review Committee that the above subject grievance has been
withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Qommittee. We are
attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this
grievance is considered closed.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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Attach.
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ENTERNA’E’IONALQ;OTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
1518 Grove Street Oakland, California

LOCAL UNION 1245

December 29, 1965

Mr. L. V. Brown, Chairman
Review Committece

Pacific Gas § Electric Company
245 Market Street

San Francisco, California

Dear Mr, Brown:

The following cases are being withdrawn from the
active file of the Review Committee by the Union
and will be considered as settled in accordance
with the understanding reached between the Union
and the Company dated November 3, 1965 relating
to the assignment of certain work functions in
the electric underground distribution system:

R. C. #582 - Coast Valleys Grievance #18-64-5
R. C. #583 - San Jose Grievance #38-64-10

R. C. /98592 - North Ray Grievance #4-64-15

R, C. #604 - San Jose Grievance #§-64-13

Very truly yours,

Danjel J. McPeak, Secretary
Review Committee
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